
Aquatics News 
  

  
We are pleased to announce the reopening of The Lap Pool, Splash Pad,   

and poolside access to the Locker Rooms.   
These areas are now open for your enjoyment.   

With the deconstruction of the Lagoon Pool and Jacuzzi currently underway, 
the pool deck surrounding both bodies of water is sectioned off for your safety. 

  
A few reminders.... 

Hours of Operation: 8:00 A.M. - 8:00 P.M. or Dusk 
The facilities are currently for resident use only.  

Appropriate Physical/Social Distancing is required. 
  

We do appreciate and thank you for your cooperation, support, and patience.  
   

Please direct all questions and concerns to the District Staff  
and/or the Board of Supervisors. 

  
Contact information: 

 
District Manager, Matthew Huber: (813) 933-5571 

 
Scott Diver: supervisorwlp1@gmail.com 

Beth Edwards: supervisorwlp2@gmail.com 
 Lou Weissing: supervisorwlp3@gmail.com  

Jim Estel: supervisorwlp4@gmail.com 
Sam Watson: supervisorwlp5@gmail.com 

 


